
 
Dear Parents 

 

This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for next 
week.  

 

In Literacy, we will be creating counter-argument statements in rediness for the 
persuasive letter that we will write in Big Write next Wednesday. We will be 

learning to proof read our work identifying errors and improve our writing where 

appropriate. 

 
In Numeracy, we will be revising angles. We will start with measuring acute, obtuse 

and reflex angles, and will move onto drawing angles using a protractor. We will 

also touch on conversions by looking at changing ml to l, cm to m, kg to g. 
 

In Science, we will be investigating condensation. We will look at the three states 

of matter, including how a liquid can change into a gas and reverse. 
 

In IPC, we will be exploring music through Myths and Legends. We will be listening 

to a range of music that were composed from the myth and researching how 

effective it is. We will then be composing some new music that portrays our 
emotion and feelings towards the story. 

 

In ICT, students will be looking at a new app called ‘Sketch Up’. This will create our 
art gallery. We will be exploring the app and looking at how we can zoom and 

move around the screen. We will also be adding rooms and creating an upstairs 

area. 
 

In PSHE, we will be looking at relationships between peers and family. We will 

focus on the positives and negatives and how we work well with them. We will be 

working as a team to tackle some of the issues which arise. 
 

For Spellings, students will receive their spelling lists every week and will be tested 

on the list on the same day, the following week. Please see student’s timetables to 
see when they have spellings. Students will have 11 words to learn during the 

course of the week. 

 
Notice & Reminders: 

 

 Please remember to check your child’s Communication Book daily. 

 Please remember to like our school’s Facebook page for updates from the 

Year group.  

 Please remember to read at home and sign the Reading Journal. 

  The week ahead in Year 5         (13 – 17 May 2018) 



 Please remember to learn the spellings and times tables and check which 

times table your child is completing, this is stuck at the front of the 

communication book. 

 Please remember to wear the correct uniform for school. 

 Please log onto Global Campus at home and explore. 

 Remember there is no school on Sunday 13 May. 

 Remember the times change for school next week for Ramadan. 

 

Yours faithfully 
 

Year 5 Team 


